
The City of Lathrop is seeking qualified architectural design firms for professional services 
related to park improvements, including the demolition and replacement of amenities and 
construction of ADA-compliant facilities. Bid packets can be requested by emailing Bob Burns 
lathropcity@grm.net. Interested firms must submit bids by 5:00 pm, November 22, 2024. 
Submissions can be emailed to lathropcity@grm.net or mailed to PO Box 225, Lathrop, MO 
64465.  
 
The City of Lathrop hereby notifies all bidders that it will affirmatively ensure that in any 
contract entered into pursuant to this advertisement, businesses owned and controlled by socially 
and economically disadvantaged individuals will be afforded full opportunity to submit bids in 
response to this invitation and will not be discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, 
religion, creed, sex, age, ancestry or national origin in consideration for an award. Federal Land 
and Water Conservation Funds are being used in this project, and all relevant federal, state, and 
local requirements apply. 
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